
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Skipton                         Term: Spring 1              Topic: What’s on you plate?    

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
This term we have explored our new topic of 

‘What’s on your plate?’. 

 

In English we have been reading ‘Sam’s 

Sandwich’ by David Pelham. We firstly made 

predictions about what we thought the story 

would be about using the front cover and the 

blurb. We have now read the story, written a 

book review, sorted yummy and disgusting 

ingredients, designed our own dream 

sandwiches and created adjective to 

describe them and are beginning to explore 

rhyming words. 

 

In Maths we have been exploring place value 

in numbers, breaking them down into units 

and tens, exchanging our units for tens when 

we have enough and even exchanging tens 

for hundreds! We are now exploring 

subtraction using a variety of strategies, using 

concrete objects, pictures and are beginning 

to use number lines to count backwards and 

solve subtraction problems. 

 

In science we have explored our bodies, we 

drew around ourselves and labelled different 

body parts and have begun to discuss body 

parts which are private. We are also exploring 

our senses – in our sight lesson we moved 

around an obstacle course which was so 

easy! We then tried to do it again with a 

blindfold on which was much harder and 

made us think about how important it is that 

we can see. 

 

In PE we have been looking at the upcoming 

winter Olympics – we watched videos of some 

of the different sports that the athletes take 

part in and in our own PE sessions have been 

focusing on curling and more recently 

hockey. 

 

In our cooking sessions we have been using 

healthy ingredients in different ways – making 

banana bread, courgette cupcakes and 

orange cakes. We have also had lots of 

different food tasting sessions around global 

foods. 

- Kate & The Skipton Team 
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Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 18th February 2022 

First day back:  Monday 28th February 2022 

Last day of term: Friday 8th April 2022 


